
 
 

 

 
Eni: the causes of the accident are too early to speculate 

 

Rome, December 10, 2024 – In view of the latest information relating to the people involved 

in the Calenzano accident, Eni would like to express again its sympathy to the families of 

the deceased and to the people injured or otherwise affected.  

With regard to the various hypotheses that are emerging in the first hour about the dynamics 

and causes of the accident, Eni confirms that it is working closely with the relevant authorities 

in order to rigorously identify as soon as possible, through appropriate and thorough 

technical verifications, the real causes of the explosion, the nature of which is absolutely 

premature to speculate on. 

Any detailed information will be made available by Eni to the relevant authorities conducting 

the investigations, also in order to preserve the integrity of the investigation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contatti societari Eni: 
 
Ufficio Stampa: Tel. +39.0252031875 – +39.0659822030 
Numero verde azionisti (dall’Italia): 800940924 
Numero verde azionisti (dall’estero): + 80011223456 
Centralino: +39.0659821 
ufficio.stampa@eni.com  
segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com  
investor.relations@eni.com  
Sito internet: www.eni.com  
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